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A3400 Birmingham Road, Stratford upon Avon 

Progress Update 8 July 2025 

 

Phase 3 works:  

This phase includes works from St Peter’s Way to Arden Street. 

The inbound footway towards Justin’s Avenue is currently being widened to provide a 3-metre shared-
use facility for pedestrians and cyclists.  

The existing controlled pedestrian crossing located between Joseph’s Way and Justin’s Avenue has 
been removed to enable footway widening. Installation of ducting and signal infrastructure is underway 
at Joseph’s Way, with new traffic signals scheduled to become operational during week commencing 7 
July 2025. 

A 10-metre section of footway on the outbound side, previously affected by tree root damage, has been 
resurfaced, providing a safer and more accessible route for pedestrians. 

In order to facilitate the shared-used footway widening works, Justin’s Avenue was closed from 4 July to 
30 July 2025. Appropriate diversions have been implemented, and local access will be maintained 
where possible. Temporary traffic signals have been installed at Justin’s Avenue for pedestrians and 
cyclists to crossover Birmingham Road safely.  

 

 

Works completed on Oakleigh Road.  

 

 

Kerbs being installed by Hamlet Way.  
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Excavation works taking place by Justin’s 
Avenue. 

 

 

Works completed at Josephs Way, temporary 
lights in place until installation of the new 

traffic signal takes place.  
 

 

Excavating to install new traffic signals at 
Josephs Way.  

 

 

A lane closure at Western Road as BT will be 
undertaking diversion works.  

 

The General Arrangement drawings of the new Phase 3 road layout are available to view at the 
following links: 

Drawing update 1 - https://api.warwickshire.gov.uk/documents/WCCC-2066277159-2310 

Drawing update 2 - https://api.warwickshire.gov.uk/documents/WCCC-2066277159-2308 

 

Completed - Phases 1 & 2 

The two project phases have delivered notable enhancements to local infrastructure. These 
improvements focus on better drainage, safer and more accessible road crossings, and 
upgraded facilities for pedestrians and cyclists. Key sections include: 

• Phase 1: From Windsor Street to Arden Street was completed in January 2022.  
• Phase 2: From Bishopton Roundabout to The Avenue, was completed in February 2025.  

https://api.warwickshire.gov.uk/documents/WCCC-2066277159-2310
https://api.warwickshire.gov.uk/documents/WCCC-2066277159-2308
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The link below showcases the improvements and progress made during the project: 

• Flickr - A3400 Birmingham Road 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/56273443@N04/albums/72177720303682693/

